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The Huron County Board of Mental Health and Addiction Services (MHAS) is hosting the 4th Annual Huron County 

Recovery Walk and Color Run on September 14th, 2024, at the Norwalk Reservoir.  We seeking to recruit local financial 

support to help make this recovery event possible. Details regarding the event may be found in the flier at the end of 

the letter. 

This year’s theme is “No One Walks Alone”. Our goal each year with the Recovery Walk is to bring Huron County 

residents together to celebrate those in recovery from mental health and substance use challenges, distribute resources, 

share stories of recovery, and to demonstrate to those still struggling that there is hope and that they do not have to walk 

alone. 

We estimate having 100 attendees at the walk this year, at no cost for individuals to participate in the event. We are 

seeking to recruit local financial support from community partners and individuals which will be utilized to purchase  

food, water, t-shirts, and activity items for the individuals and families who attend the walk.  As a financial supporter 

of the Huron County Recovery Walk and Color Run, your organization and company logo will be recognized at the 

event and in all press releases, radio, and social media advertisements promoting this event. 

If you are interested in contributing towards our efforts in the community to support individuals struggling with mental 

health or substance use challenges by providing financial support for this event, please fill out the requested information 

and return this letter with the accompanying financial support by Friday, August 23rd.   

Amount of funding: ________________________________________ 

Authorized Person (Print Name):  

Authorized Signature:  

Title:  

If you have any questions regarding the Recovery Walk or this request, please do not hesitate to contact me. You can 

contact our office at 419-681-6268 or email me at director@huroncountymhas.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristen W. Cardone, LPCC-S, LICDC 

Executive Director 

Huron County Board of Mental Health and Addiction Services 

mailto:director@huroncountymhas.org


 
 


